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Andre Norton

High Hallack

114 Eventide Drive
Murfreesboro, TN 37130

Dear Andre:

I hope this finds you well. I would like to invite you to contribute a story to Historical
Hauntings (working title), edited by Jean Rabe and myself, to be published by Daw Books in the
year 2001.

Ghost stories have been around for centuries, but what would cause the ghosts of famous people
to come back from the netherworld. Would General Patton take the field to wage war against
America’s enemies? What would the spirits of Jesse and Frank James do against modern banks?
Would the spirit of Martin Luther King, Jr. continue his work through a new disciple?

We're looking for ghost stories, spooky, humorous, poignant or otherwise, from 3,000 - 7,000
words in length. They should come to me at the above address and need to arrive by May 1st,
2000. Payment is $0.06/word against our standard share of fifty percent of future earnings (the
fifty percent share allocated to contributors will be distributed in proportion to the number of
stories in the book).

Please use the enclosed post card for your reply. We're looking forward to seeing you in the
book.

All best,

Mﬁn/;{mlberg

Enc.




